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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Welcome back to you all!  I do hope that you had a wonderful summer break and that your children have 

returned to school full of enthusiasm.  We have an exciting and challenging year ahead and the staff and 

I look forward to working hard to make our school a place of distinction and fun. 

 

We welcome all the new starters in the Foundation class, as well as some children in the older classes, 

and we hope that they have settled and will soon feel part of the Fritwell School family. 

 

 

Rocket Competition 

We have had a tremendous response to my summer 

challenge with a variety of rockets brought in from 

children of all ages.  It has been incredibly hard to judge 

such an outstanding display but, after a great deal of 

discussion with Governors, the rockets belonging to the 

following have been chosen as winners : 

Foundation/Nursery  Amelie M, Dylan B, Elliott S 

Year 1/2   Florence E, Sam G 

Year 3/4      Ella M, Eviana M 

Year 5/6   Ellie O’G, Lewis De’A 

 

 

School Gates 

We would just like to remind you all, and advise new parents, that the school gate is opened in the 

morning at 8.30am.  Class registration takes place at 8.50am at which time the school gate is closed.  

Please do try to get your child into school by then as it is very disruptive for the class to have latecomers 

in once teaching has started.  The gate opens at 3.10pm for collection of Tiddlers and Minnows and 

3.15pm for all other children. 
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Clubs This Term 

 

Please see below the after school Clubs being offered this term.  If you do have any queries please contact 

the office. 

 

* Note :  Dance, Hockey and Gymnastics all start next week.  Football Club starts on the 17th. 

 
Day Club Run by  Time Year Group 

Tuesday Football Adam Bradley FC Adam Bradley 07969 678164 3.15pm-4.20pm 1 - 6 

Wednesday Dance Aspire Dance Emma Elliot 07834 195180 3.15pm-7.00pm 1 - 6 

Wednesday Hockey Club Premier  3.15pm-4.15pm 4 - 6 

Thursday Gymnastics Club Premier  3.15pm-4.15pm 1 - 3 

 

 

FoFS 

Please see attached a letter from FoFS, as well as their 100 Club Form and a flyer about the forthcoming 

Scavenger Hunt. 

 

 

Building Works on Premises 

You may have noticed that during the holidays the Council removed the 

temporary portakabin from the school.  The area has been temporarily 

fenced off while a new fence is being erected and tarmac is put down in 

the area; we do want this job to be done properly and it may take a couple 

more weeks to complete.  Please bear with us while the work is taking 

place. 

 

 

Yenworthy 

Next week the Sharks class will be away on their residential at Yenworthy and an exciting programme 

lies ahead for them!  I will be going with Ms Leaver and Mrs Churchill and therefore will not be in the 

office for the week.  If there are any issues requiring attention from the staff please do not hesitate to 

speak to Mrs Ejiogu, who is our Designated Safeguarding Lead, or Julie in the office. 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Jon Hart 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Mon 9th – Fri 13th Sept  Sharks at Yenworthy 

Mon 16th Sept   “Meet the Teacher”   5.30pm 

Mon 16th Sept   FoFS AGM    6.00pm 

Mon 23rd – Tues 24th Sept Life Education Bus 

Fri 27th Sept   FoFS Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 2.45pm 

Sat 28th Sept     FoFS Scavenger Hunt   2.00pm 

Wed 2nd – Wed 9th Oct  Book Fair 

Fri 4th Oct   Individual School Photos 

Mon 7th Oct   Year 6 I.M.P.S. Trip 

Thurs 10th Oct   Hello Yellow Day 

Tues 15th Oct   Parents Evening   3.30pm – 5.30pm 

Wed 16th Oct   Parents Evening   5.00pm – 7.00pm 

Thurs 24th Oct   Love Your Learning Morning 8.40am – 9.00am 

Fri 25th Oct   Start of Half Term 

Sun 3rd Nov   FoFS Fireworks Display 

Tues 5th Nov   Back to School 

 


